Jeffrey Rahl
Note to Solid Earth re: typesetting of the manuscript “Influence of water on crystallographic preferred orientation patterns in a naturally deformed quartzite”
September 20, 2024

Dear Solid Earth,

In the final stages of proofing, I realized that I had consistently made a small but consistent nomenclature error throughout my manuscript. The text frequently discusses slips systems in quartz, which are commonly referred to by the plane of slip and the slip direction (e.g., “prism <a>”).

The proper convention is to use square brackets for unique crystallographic directions (like the “[c]” direction in quartz) and angled brackets for cases in which there are multiple symmetrically equivalent axes (like the “<a>” directions in quartz).

Throughout the text of the manuscript and in Figures 5 and 6, I erroneously referred to slip in the c direction using the angled brackets. I understand that we are at the very final stage of proofreading, but if it is not too late, I would be grateful if these instances of “<c>” could be changed to “[c]” throughout the text and, if possible, the offending figures. I did use the proper nomenclature in some of the figures (Figures 4 and 7).

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jeff Rahl

